
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day 

We have enjoyed another exciting World Book 

Day in school!  It was lovely to see the children 

dressed as their favourite book characters and 

sharing their love of books. 

As part of the special day, each class swapped 

Teachers for a session to be able to share a 

new story.  Look out for photos on Class Dojo 

and twitter @StPaulsCrompton 

Don’t forget you can use your 

special World Book Day voucher 

to buy a £1 book or for £1 off any 

book until 26th March.  Please 

share with your Class Teacher 

what you have bought. 

On World Book Day your child brought home the 
latest Scholastic book catalogue.  
We have set up our school book 
club and for every £1 you spend, 
school earns 20p in rewards. If 
you wish to place an order 
online, then it can be delivered 
to school for free. All orders to 
be placed either online or by 
bringing the catalogue back to 
school by 22nd March. 
https://shop.scholastic.co.uk/schools/st-
pauls-m28-3hp/digital-book-club  

 

Author Visit 

Ben Andrews, the author of 

‘Nicky and Candy’s Street’ is 

visiting school on 21st March 

to share his new book.  The 

story has been written to 

highlight the issues disabled 

people currently face.  We are very excited to 

meet Ben, Nicky and Candy. 

You will be receiving information about how you 

can buy Ben’s book, if you wish, which he will 

sign for the children on the day. 

 

 

 

 

Salford Community Libraries 

With all the research supporting the impact of 

reading on the future success of our children, 

Salford are having a huge 

drive to encourage children to 

access their local libraries. 

We are hoping to arrange 

sessions for our classes to visit 

Walkden Library in the near future! 

Every child visiting with a school will be issued 

with a temporary membership card.  They can 

then become a full member by visiting with a 

family member. 

There are now no fines for a child returning a 

late, lost or damaged book. 

 

Reading Council  

Our Reading School Council committee are 

currently talking to classes about the types of 

books they enjoy reading.  Make sure your child 

shares their favourites with their class committee 

member as this will help us decide on any future 

class purchases. 

 

Home reading expectations 

We are encouraging children to read everyday at 

home.  If they bring into school their reading 

record with 7 reads signed by an adult, they will 

receive a sticker on our class chart.  If they 

receive 3 stickers in a half-term, they will receive 

a prize. Previous prizes have included 

bookmarks, pencils and crayons. 

The minimum expectation for 

home reading is 5 times a week of 

their school reading book, signed 

by an adult at home. 
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